
 July 2024 Prayer Letter 
 
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 
 
It’s hard to believe that 2024 is halfway gone already! 
 
We have been busy this year. When we returned from Alaska in May, we had several deputation meetings 
scheduled. We praise the Lord for some new churches that have partnered with our family! I also have had 
the privilege of preaching in some special meetings. 
 
We are getting ready to depart for South Dakota. We have obtained the remaining items we need to hold 
tent meetings in small towns out there. Please pray as we endeavor to preach the gospel and go door to 
door to evangelize. 
 
My good friend, Brother Scott Pannell, is moving the church he planted in Tea, SD to another building. We 
may get to help him do some work in the new place while out that way. Also, I have been asked to fill in a 
Sunday for a missionary friend in Watertown, SD just before we head back South in August. 
 
From South Dakota, we will be traveling to North Carolina. I have been asked to preach Back to the Old 
Paths tent meeting at Gloryland Baptist in Lincolnton, NC. From there we will head to Kentucky, Mississippi,  
South Carolina and Missouri. We have meetings nearly each week. Some of the meetings are opportunities 
to increase our monthly support level. 
 
Thank you for praying for us as we travel up and down the roads for many miles. Please help us pray that 
we will get to lead people to a saving knowledge of the Lord Jesus no matter where we may be. 
 
Thank you to all who pray and support us financially! We do not take that for granted. 
 
In Christ, 
Duane Earwood 
Micah 6:8 
470-309-8519 

 

 September 2024 Prayer Letter 
 
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 
 
As I write this letter, our family is heartbroken and praying for the folks affected by Helene. Western North 
Carolina is where Janya is from, and most of her family lives there. She has been able to contact most of 
them, and they are healthy and safe.  
 
So far this year, we have traveled many miles. In July, we were able to go to South Dakota. While there, I 
was able to help the Pannell family with moving some items into their garage and do some painting. They 
were forced to move the church he pastors due to flooding. I also got to fill in for Lamar Whittemore in  
Watertown while he was away one Sunday. 
 
We left South Dakota and traveled to Lincolnton, North Carolina where I preached a 
tent revival. Praise God for one teenage girl giving her life to the Lord!  
 
After the tent revival, Joshua and I drove to Madisonville, Kentucky for a deputation 
meeting. From there, we went to Buffalo, Wyoming to fill in for John Beck who  
pastors the Buffalo Baptist Church.  
 
We got to go home for a few days before traveling back up to Otwell, IN for another 
deputation meeting. I thank the Lord for new supporting churches!  
 
Looking ahead, we will be in St. Louis later this year for a missions revival. Next 
year so far includes another trip back to Alaska and Croatia.  
 
When we travel, we try to stay mindful of evangelizing wherever we are. We give 
away Bibles and tracts while staying in campgrounds. We set up our canopy and 
gave away Bibles while staying at a Loves truck stop. It was so great to have the 
opportunity to give out God’s Word and witness to people!  
 
Thank you to all who pray for and support our family. 
 
In Christ, 
Duane Earwood 
Micah 6:8 
470-309-8519 


